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Dear friends,

As we reflect on our successes over the past year and look
forward to 2024, we want to take a moment to thank you.

Thank you for your ongoing donations that help make our
work possible. Without your generosity, we would not be
able to provide our services and programming to people in
our community. Each and every day, we aspire to achieve
our mission of expanding abilities, one person at a time.

We hope you'll consider a year-end donation to show your
continued support for Coarc. To donate, simply visit our
website at www.coarc.org, or use the enclosed envelope.

On behalf of everyone here at Coarc, thank you in advance
for your generosity and have a wonderful holiday season.

With gratitude,

N Dorothy Wheeler Ken Stall
‘?’ Board of Directors President Chief Executive Officer
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Coarcis a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.
Your donation is tax deductible to the amount allowable by law.



